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Topics

■ Letter of Appreciation Received from The University of Tokyo  
On September 25, 2013, OTSUKA CORPORATION received a letter of appreciation from The University of Tokyo at the 

completion ceremony for the university’s I-REF Building. This letter was given in recognition of OTSUKA CORPORATION’s 

delivery and installation of smart plugs and LED lighting useful for the visualization of electric power and electric power savings at 

the I-REF Building.


